
Feedback on Utility Eco-Friendly Initiatives 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Utility Company Name] 

Dear [Utility Company Manager's Name], 

I am writing to provide feedback on the recent eco-friendly initiatives implemented by [Utility 

Company Name]. As a resident of [Your Community/Area], I appreciate the efforts made 

towards promoting sustainability and reducing our collective carbon footprint. 

Firstly, I would like to commend the introduction of [specific initiative, e.g., solar panel 

programs, energy-efficient lighting, etc.]. This has not only helped in reducing energy 

consumption but has also encouraged residents to be more conscious of their energy use. 

Moreover, the community workshops held on [dates or specific topics] were insightful and 

informative. They provided valuable information on how households can further reduce their 

environmental impact. I believe similar programs should continue to be offered regularly. 

However, I would suggest that further steps be taken to involve the community more actively, 

perhaps through incentivizing participation in eco-friendly practices or organizing neighborhood 

challenges. 

Thank you for your dedication to sustainability and for considering resident feedback. I look 

forward to seeing more innovative initiatives from [Utility Company Name] in the future. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 

[Your Email] 

[Your Phone Number] 


